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April is Spotlight on Travel month   
 

 

This month, the Environment & Energy team are focusing on travel.    

 

Sign up to Camshare, the University's car-sharing scheme at https://camuni.liftshare.com/  

 
Show your University Card on the Uni 4 bus service for a discounted rate of £1 per single journey 

 

There will be a cycling festival in Eddington called "On your feet" on 27 April to encourage staff 

and students to #SitLess and #MoveMore. There will be Dr Bike sessions, cycle maintenance 

sessions and much more. 

 

Get a 10% discount on your season ticket thanks to Travel for Cambridgeshire 

For more details and to read the University Travel Plan, visit 
http://www.environment.admin.cam.ac.uk/what-are-we-doing/travel 

 

 

Travelling to a meeting?  We now have a computer and webcam in the Nick Mackintosh Seminar 

Room, so before you book your train tickets or flights, why not ask if you can join in via Skype?  

We Want to Hear Your Energy Saving Ideas! 
Tell us what we can do to make the Department greener.  

Email kjp37@cam.ac.uk or Tweet @kjp37psychol   
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